Institute of Para Veterinary Sciences, LUVAS, Hisar
Regarding admission to VLDD programme 2024-25

Due to an increase in number of seats in eight other colleges/institutes, now there are seats available under the PWD category, vide notification no. IPVS/2024/1652 dated 23.11.2024. All the candidates under PWD category who have applied for admission to the VLDD program and appeared in the VLDD ET-2024 for the session 2024-25 must submit their preference of colleges/institutes either on email id (dir.ipvs@luvas.edu.in) or on hard copy in the o/o Director, IPVS, LUVAS, Hisar up to 07.12.2024 (4:30 pm). 
	All the PWD candidates, who will be allotted seats must report on their respective dates i.e. 17 & 18 December, 2024 and those PWD candidates who will not be allotted seats must also report on 18.12.2024 for medical examination in Veterinary Auditorium, COVS, LUVAS, Hisar at 9:30 AM, otherwise they will not be considered for subsequent counsellings.  
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